
From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh
Sent: 4/28/2010 5:31:46 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E Workforce Development Conference

Thanks Bill. But I may travel with the Commissioner. I will let you know if I would be able to attend.

Sepideh Khosrowjah,

Chief of Staff to Commissioner Nancy E. Ryan

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, Ca 94102

Office: 415-703-1190, Cell: 415-271-2760

e-mail: skh@cpuc.ca.qov

From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 4:08 PM 
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh
Subject: PG&E Workforce Development Conference

Sepideh:

I wanted to invite you to the PG&E workforce Development conference on May 14. I know 
Commissioner Ryand is unavailable but you seemed interested in the subject when we met last week. 
The agenda is attached. Let me know if you want to attend some or all of it. It should be a good and 
informative day.
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